
From: Fast, Mary
To: commentletters
Subject: Water going out to sea
Date: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 3:47:36 PM

Hi there -

I am writing regarding all of the extra water we have right now in the valley.  We want to make sure this
water stays within our boundaries.  This will give farms, cities, and the general public water for use here
when it came from.  Don't let this water go on out to sea when it really can be used in our valley now.

Thanks -

Mary Fast
Reedley City Council
559-637-4200 x 212
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